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Australian Government

Attorney-General’s Department

5 June 2023

Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600
Dear Committee Secretary,
Clarification of Evidence — Budget Estimates hearing 24 May 2023

I am writing to provide a clarification to evidence I gave to the Senate Standing Committee on
Legal and Constitutional Affairs during the Budget Estimates hearing on 24 May 2023.

On p 99 of the transcript, in response to a question from Senator Shoebridge regarding full-time
equivalent employment numbers for the National Anti-Corruption Commission, I said:

Ms Moran: ACLEI's current ASL is about 122. By 1 July, which is when the NACC
commences, they are hoping to have about 180 ASL, by 2023-24 that will grow to 239.5, and
then by 2024-25 the total number will be about 266 ASL.”

I wish to clarify that the figure of 180 relates to ACLEI’s expected headcount at 30 June 2023,
rather than its estimated Average Staffing Level.

Yours sincerely

Celeste Moran
First Assistant Secretary
Integrity Frameworks Division.
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